State of Nefn Jersep

CHRIS CHRISTIE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BOB MARTIN
Governor Bureau of Case Management Commissioner
401 East State Street
KIM GUADAGNO P.O. Box 420/Mail Code 401-05F
Lt. Governor Trenton, NJ  08625-0028

Phone #: 609-633-1455
Fax #: 609-633-1439

January 12, 2017
William Colvin
BRAC Environmental Coordinator
OACSIM — U.S. Army Fort Monmouth
PO Box 148
Oceanport, NJ 07757

Re:  Underground Storage Tanks (USTs) 545 and 653 Letter Work Plan Addendum
Fort Monmouth

Oceanport, Monmouth County
PI G000000032

Dear Mr. Colvin,

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of
the referenced submittal, received December 30, 2016, prepared by the Department of the
Army’s Office of Assistant Chief of Staff for Installation Management in response to the
Department’s December 6, 2016 correspondence. A ground water investigation via sampling of
temporary wells located within 10” downgradient of each of the two former UST excavations is
acceptable. As proposed, analytical parameters will include volatile organic and semi-volatile
organic compounds plus tentatively identified compounds as per Table 2-1 of N.J.A.C. 7:26E.

Please contact this office if you have any questions.

Sincerﬁly,
b 4 G

Linda S. Range

C: James Moore, USACE
Rich Harrison, FMERA
Joe Fallon, FMERA
Joe Pearson, Calibre
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